
G.S. Mandal's

Marathwada Institute of Technology, CIDCO

Induction Proeramme and Bridge course First Year 2023-2024

Report

Aim:
The lnduction Programme is intended to facilitate the academic, cultural and social
adjustment of the first year commencing students.
MIT CIDCO organizes "Induction Programme" for the first year sfudents every year. The

,objective of the progrilmme is to formally welcome the newly arrived students to MIT
CIDCO family and assist them in starting their academic journey at MIT CIDCO, in view
of this "Induction Programme" for parents and students of BCA, B.Sc.(GS/IT) , B.Sc.
(Auto/WT/RAC) first year was orgamzed on July 12,2023. The prograrnme started with
the welcome and video clip showing Introduction, Vision and Mission of MIT CIDCO.
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The coordinator of this Induction Progr4m Asst. Prof. Sushama Sapkal, welcome
and introduced the courses to the students. The students were made aware of various
departments, committees, facilities given by the college, cunicular and extracurricular
activities etc. and at the end she informed about discipline and Etiquettes & other official
fomralities.

Venue: MIT College, Cidco



The Vice Principal of MIT CIDCO Dr. Mahendra H. Kondekar, delivered the

welcome address. In his speech, he made the students understand the value of life and the

responsibilities of the student. He focused on the fact that students should start thinking
on their own that will imbibe the sense of responsibilify in them which will lead them

towards a successful career. With holistic approach he emphasize that students should

also participates in extracuricular activities along with study for overall developments.

He also encouraged the students to develop various qualities by participating through

various events. He also informed students about bridge course which will be conducted

next 3 days. Iastly he wished them for great success.
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Asst. Prof. S.W. Quadri HOD computer Science & IT has given information about the

Computer and Information Technology departrnents, similarly there after Asst. Prof.

Vaibhav Joshi HOD Of Bsc. (AutoAMT/RAC) and HOD Of BCA Department Dr.

Sheetal Chavan has given information about various activities conducted during the year

in their respective departments. Under Training and Placement Cell she conveys details

of the various placements opporhrnities to the students.

All HOD's and Parents



One Quiz cornpetition was given to l$, 2nd, and

3'd ranker. At the end of the program Vote of Thanks given by the Asst. Prof. Neha
Sahuii.

Program Coordinator


